
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 12 Students Commence Thursday 1 February 2024 
 
Dear Year 12 Students, 
 
We are very pleased to welcome back Year 12 of 2024 to Blacktown Girls High School, for their final year 
of secondary education. This may be a stressful but also exciting time as you near completion of your high 
school experience. There are many things to prepare for, like the Higher School Certificate examinations 
but also, things to be excited for, like graduation and school formal. With the support of parents and 
guardians we remain confident in providing you with opportunities to grow and shine. 
 
This year, you will develop a greater sense of responsibility for your own actions and habits on the road to 
excellence. In working with your teachers and by yourselves, you will learn to become independent and 
resilient learners as you embrace the final challenges of High School. This will be quite visible in the roles 
and responsibilities of the Student Representative Council and Prefect Team, which play a vital role in 
representing the school in the community whilst leading peers by example. 
 
As a school we remain dedicated to supporting you to connect with other students and the community, 
succeed academically and thrive as a person. To this end, the school offers access to a dedicated Senior 
Study Space and the Homework Centre in the Library after school hours as a way of allowing students to 
connect with each other and teachers outside of the classroom. Additionally, we wish to continue supporting 
your wellbeing, offering workshops this year on managing stress throughout periods of intense workloads 
and ensuring that healthy sleep patterns are maintained.  
 
Parents/carers, as your student embarks on this crucial chapter of their academic journey in Year 12, it is 
essential to recognise their resilience, intellect, and determination to navigate the challenges that lie ahead. 
This year will undoubtedly be demanding, but it also presents an incredible opportunity for personal and 
intellectual growth for your child. Encourage them to embrace the journey, savour the learning process, 
and view every obstacle as a stepping stone towards their goals. Students have already demonstrated 
dedication by reaching this point, and now is the time for them to channel that passion into their studies. As 
parents, you have provided them with a supportive environment, being a pillar of guidance during both 
triumphs and setbacks. Foster belief in their abilities, encourage them to stay focused on their aspirations, 
and remind them to prioritize their well-being along the way. Your children's unique perspectives and talents 
will undoubtedly contribute to a remarkable Year 12 experience.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school on 02 9831 7577. 
 

 
 

Mrs Trimmis Ms Chandra 
Ms Trimmis Ms Chandra 
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